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FELLOWSHIP AFTER MASS – Please join us for coffee, rolls, and fellowship after Mass.  All are welcome! 
  
THANK YOU from the Social Justice Committee to all those that donated clothing, supplies, furniture, and monetary donations to the Caring 
Pregnancy Center campaign.  As Jo said in her thank you, it was very successful, especially for the first time doing a campaign for this 
organization.  A meeting will be set up for October to start the campaign for the Northern Lights Men's Shelter.  Also a reminder, in the foyer of 
the Waking Area, there are baskets for Caring Pregnancy Center, Northern Men's Shelter, and Food Banks – we give to both the Hawkeye 
Harvest Food Bank and the West Fork Food Pantry – and the pop tab bucket is there for the Ronald McDonald House.  We are certainly blessed 
in this parish for all that have generously donated and continue to donate to these very worthy causes.  God bless you all! 

 
THANK YOU to those who helped me the weekend that I passed out during Mass, thank you to Fr. Josh for the blessing, and thank you to all 
that kept me in your prayers! – Dort DeVary 
 
GUILD MEETING – The Guild will meet THIS Thursday, September 29th, after Mass.  On the agenda is the Turkey Dinner plans.  Please plan 
to attend.  
 
SOCIAL JUSTICE COMMITTEE will be meeting on Thursday, October 13th, after Mass (6:15pm) to get started on the Northern Men's Shelter 
campaign for The Giving Tree that we do every year and will also be discussing a fundraiser for The Alzheimer's Association in the Spring.  Please 
let Kim Thyne know if you would like to be part of this Committee.  Email address is kim-50@hotmail.com.  All our welcome!   

 
MINISTRY LISTS for October, November, December are on the table going into the Parish Center.  If you are a minister of any kind please take 
home with you and mark your dates to serve. 
  
FINANCE COMMITTEE will meet on Thursday, October 6th, after 5:30pm Mass. 
 
OCTOBER COUNT – We will be taking an attendance count at the Sunday Masses for the first 4 Sundays in October per request from 
Archdiocese. 
  
THERMOSTATS in the Parish Center are preprogrammed so please do not change them.  Our electric bill has doubled the last couple of months 
so we are trying to see what we are doing to make the bill so high.  One thing-- The Parish Center was changed to 74 degrees when it is supposed 
to be at 78 Degrees.  Also, the thermostat in church is set at 78 degrees during the week and changed for Sunday Mass.  We will see if changing 
the thermostats back makes a difference. 
  
YOU ARE TOTALLY INVITED to the Newman “Rewind to the 80’s” Gala!  Live Band, libations, food, games of chance, silent and live auction – 
guaranteed to be a night of fun on Saturday, November 5th.  Go to https://newmancatholic.org/rewindtothe80sgala/ or call the Newman Catholic 
Foundation Office at 641-423-6638 for more information and/or to purchase your tickets.  A sell-out is expected! 
 
SAVE THE DATE – Our Turkey Dinner will be held on Sunday, October 30th.   Mark your calendars now!  More info to come.  A letter will be 
mailed out soon requesting donations to help offset the expense of purchasing the turkey instead of asking for volunteers to bake one.  Think of 

it as “adopting a turkey.”      We will also include raffle tickets to sell for the quilt donated by Marilyn Ermer.  The quilt is named “Room with 

Blooms” and is on display now.  Chances can be bought for $1.00 each, 6 for $5.00, or 12 for $10.00.  Check it out!  Thanks to Marilyn for her 
generous donation.  We will be baking our own pies this year we will be asking for pumpkin and apple pies.   
 
IOWA CATHOLIC SISTERS and Diving Word College are offering a virtual panel via Zoom titles, “Understanding the Iowa Proposed Gun 
Amendment: at 6:30pm, on Thursday, October 6th, to learn more about the proposed constitutional amendment that is on the Iowa ballot this 
fall.  The virtual panel, which is offered from a faith perspective and a nonpartisan stance, will feature three guest speakers to discuss: Art Roche, 
Acting Chair, Iowans for Gun Safety; Tom Chapman, Executive Director of the Iowa Catholic Conference; and Dr. Tom Brezenski, PhD Political 
Science and Public Policy.  Registration online at https://bit.ly/3Lffb4M.  Sisters of St. Francis, Dubuque, Iowa. 
 
ACCW ANNUAL MEETING will take place on October 8th, at Divine Word College in Epworth.  The theme will be “Wide Open Hearts”.  The 
keynote speaker will be Colleen Pasnik from Mary’s Inn in Dubuque.  Her talk is titled “There’s Hope.”  Mass will be celebrated by Archbishop 
Michael Jackels with ACCW Spiritual Advisor Rev. Daniel Knipper and other guest priests co-celebrating.  To register, please go 
to https://dbqarch.org/accw-events.   Please see the flyer on the bulletin board. 
  
WORLDWIDE MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER – Fall is a beautiful season full of color and crisp fresh air.  A Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
Experience is like autumn because it’s a weekend full of fresh air, new beginnings, and a time to rejoice in the beauty of your marriage.  It’s a 

Mass Schedule and Intentions: 
Sunday, September 25th – 8:00am (Rosary at 7:30am) 
 + Donnie Barnes 
Thursday, September 29th – 5:30pm 
 (Adoration & Confession beginning at 5:00pm) 

+ LeRoy & Mary Behr 
Sunday, October 2nd – 8:00am (Rosary at 7:30am) 
 + Carol & Edna Watters 

 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 
Sacred Heart Mission: We, the Sacred Heart Catholic Church parish, are a 
community of Christian faith striving to teach the word of God, to minister the 

sacraments, and to share Jesus’ love. 
 SACRED HEART UPCOMING EVENTS:  

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 29th – Guild Meeting 
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 6th – Finance Committee Meeting 
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 13th – Social Justice Committee Meeting 
SUNDAY, OCTOBER 30th – Turkey Dinner 

mailto:kim-50@hotmail.com
tel:641-423-6638
https://bit.ly/3Lffb4M
https://dbqarch.org/accw-events
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great time to rekindle communication and enjoy some time away.  Our upcoming weekend is November 18-20 in Holstein, Iowa.  For more 
information call: (563) 608-3305. Also visit wwme.org for more information, find our 2023 dates, or to sign up.  

 
WEST FORK FOOD PANTRY – If you or someone you know is in need, their hours are Thursdays from 2:00pm–5:00pm and the first Saturday 
of the month from 10:00am–12:00pm.  They are located on Main Street in Sheffield.  Their phone number is 641-892-4010.  You must be a 
resident of the West Fork School District to be eligible for receiving food. 
 
HAWKEYE HARVEST FOOD BANK is always in need of donated items.  There are baskets in the entry to the church to leave any items you 
want to donate. 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

          With Gratitude We Give                 
BUDGET                                September 18, 2022 BUILDING FUND  TUCKPOINTING FUND  
Adults $2,080.00 Balance: $17,383.72 Previous week’s Balance:                   $41,580.22 
Offertory $155.00 Donations $0.00 Previous Week’s Donations:                                          $1,490.00 
Building $0.00 TOTAL:       $17,383.72 TOTAL: $43,070.22 
Tuckpointing $1,490.00     
TOTAL:       $3,690.00     

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
SEPTEMBER 25, 2022 
LECTOR:  Bob Ermer 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS:  Sarah Johnson, Renee Laudner 
                                                Tim & Margaret Nuehring 
MUSIC:  Andrea & Avah Hanig, Ann Wolf 
SERVERS:  Brylie & Norah Hubka, Ellie Dahl 
GREETERS/USHERS:  Jim Weaver, Gary Weiner 
MONEY COUNTERS:  Margaret Nuehring, Tom Madden 
ROSARY: Bill Martin  

OCTOBER 2, 2022 
LECTOR:  Steve Abbas 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS:  Tammy Hrubetz, Pat McLaughlin 
                                                Kate Osterman, Lisa Schultz 
MUSIC:  Kim Thyne, Ann Wolf 
SERVERS:  Levi & Jacob Staudt 
GREETERS/USHERS:  Confirmation Class 
MONEY COUNTERS:  Jill Rowe, Sheri Sprung 
ROSARY: Joe McLaughlin 
  

 
OCTOBER 9, 2022 
LECTOR:  Beth Janssen 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS:  Bob & Marilyn Ermer 
                                                Jim Weaver, Dave Weiland 
MUSIC:  Andrea Hanig, Ann Wolf 
SERVERS:  Makenna Dick, Josi Janssen 
GREETERS/USHERS:  Chris & Beth Janssen 
MONEY COUNTERS:  Mary Schulz, Pat Sheldon 
ROSARY: Tim Nuehring  

 
OCTOBER 16, 2022 
LECTOR:  Kim Thyne 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS:  John & Sue McLaughlin 
                                                Tim & Margaret Nuehring 
MUSIC:  Kaleb Hrubetz, Ann Wolf 
SERVERS:  Jayden & Jace Pitzenberger 
GREETERS/USHERS:  7th & 8th Grade Classes 
MONEY COUNTERS:  Tom Madden, Pat McLaughlin 
ROSARY: Troy Pitzenberger  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Pastor: Fr. Josh Link: 641.822.4950 (Rockwell), 641.357.3214 (Clear Lake) 
Council President: Jason Dick: rockwellcell@netins.net 
Building Committee Co-Chairs: Tim Nuehring: 641.430.4905, tim.nuehring@heftyseed.com; Gary Weiner: 641.425.1217 
Finance Committee Chair: Jane Weiland: 641-512-5861 
Bookkeeper/Guild President: Helen Cahalan: 641.822.4852, h.cahalan@sacredheartrockwell.org 
Coordinator of Religious Education: Amanda Dick: 641.903.9362, dickalynne@gmail.com 
Bulletin: Items for the bulletin? Email sacredheartrockwellbulletin@gmail.com or call Sarah Johnson: 641.822.3267.  Items due Thursday by 12:00pm! 


